' January 11, 1979

Mr. Sahag Sahaglan
6 Quadrant Road- ' o
Salem, Massachusetts 01970

Dear Mr¢ Sahagian: | . | .
We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Steward-
P

e

'ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 00 (one hundred’
/,aollars for that purpose.

Best wishes for a healthy and happy New Year.

‘Yours sincerely,
Syraun Palvetzian
Direqtor

Enclosure: Receipt number 31476



